







Exeter Children's Federation

Executive Headteacher: Mr Martyn Boxall Head of School: Mrs Gill Brown

SPORT RELIEF 2020

FRIDAY 13th MARCH 2020

Sponsored Move-A-Thon

This year for Sport Relief we are offering the chance children to take part in a sponsored Move-A-Thon to raise money for Sport Relief. To enter, each child must raise a **minimum of 50p** on the sponsor form attached which will be donated to Sport Relief.

Each year group will be given a timeslot of 15 minutes during the day where they will be given the opportunity to run, hop, skip, jump, dance, exercise non-stop for 15 minutes.

Non Uniform - Sports Clothing

Children can wear any sports clothing that they choose for a donation of **50p** to Sport Relief. We hope every pupil will participate in this fun event and donate 50p to this very worthy cause.

Teachers Non Stop Cycle

It's not just the children taking part! Thanks to the very generous staff at Wonford Sports Centre our teacher's will be taking part in a non-stop cycle from 8:20am – 3:20pm! The staff at school will take it in turns cycling for as long as they can during the day.

Telephone: 01392 284990

Email: wynstreamadmin@ecfschools.org.uk

Looking forward to a great day!

Kind regards,

Mr Rouse (Sports Coach)